
Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Finance 

INSURANCE COMMISSION 
1071 United Nations Avenue 

Manila 

ADVISORY 

The Office of the Insurance Commission will be having its 2015 Solidarity 
Program on May 28-29, 2015. In view thereof, no transactions will be entertained 
on said dates in the following offices: 

Insurance Commission, Head Office, UN Avenue, Manila 
Insurance Commission, Cebu District Office 
Insurance Commission, Davao District Office 

Office operations will resume on 01 June 2015 (Monday). 

Please be guided accordingly. 

Thank you. 

JA 
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